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Since the February 6, 2015 College Council meeting here are a few highlights: 
 
Sterling Silver Dinner: The 7th annual Sterling Silver was on February 7th.  It was well 
attended and the proceeds this year benefited the Culinary Program and the Automotive 
Program. 
 
ATD in Baltimore: A BC team (Manny Mourtzanos, Janet Fulks, Odella Johnson, Kimberley 
Bligh, and two students) attended the ATD Dream conference in Baltimore this week.  Manny 
and Janet presented on the MIH program which was well received.   
 
The Social Justice Institute and the Leadership and Equity Academy: BC launched its 
Social Justice Institute and cohort 0 was inducted into the Leadership and Equity Academy.  
https://www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/president/social-justice-institute 
 
ACCJC Annual Report: We are gearing up to submit the ACCJC annual report. (Attached is the 
report from last year.   
The report includes the following sections: 

- General Information 
- Student Achievement Data 
- Student Learning Outcomes and Assessment 
- Substantive Change Items 

 
 Board Meeting in February: The Board meeting was on February 12, 2015 

- Lynda Resnick the co-owner of Paramount Farms presented the Paramount 
Agriculture Career Academy.   

- Primavera Arvizu presented on the Loan Default rates. See attached powerpoint. 
- Attached is my written report to the Board. 

 

Chancellor’s cabinet:  The last Chancellor’s Cabinet meeting was on February 10, 2015.  Vice 

President Nan Gomez-Heitzeberg attended the meeting since I was at accreditation team 

training.  I will be chairing an accreditation evaluation visit from March 9th thru the 11th and 

will therefore miss the next board meeting.  Nan Gomez-Heitzeberg will attend the Board 

meeting.  

Here are some of the items from the Feb 10th Chancellor’s Cabinet: 

- KCCD Online Solution (see attached document) 

- District Strategies (see attached document) 

- BP 4B9 – Student Field Trips (see attached document)  

https://www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/president/social-justice-institute

